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Hi There, 

We are still on site and progressing with the works.  

This is the 3rd newsletter to keep you all updated on progress with the new Nursery Extension at your 

school - Shawhead Primary School. The timber kit panels have been installed and you can now see 

the shape and outline of the building with all the door and window openings. The structural steel is 

also now in place and there is a large steel ridge beam that will support the roof. Around the 

perimeter of the extension is a scaffold which will let the joiners progress with the roof and gives the 

other trades a platform to build brickwork, etc.  

 

 

Some photos of the work that has been going on since the last newsletter are below. As they say   – 

“A picture is worth a thousand words.” 
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Steel for canopy (top image). 

 

 

 

Steel for Roof Ridge 



 

The Next Stage 

The work taking place over the next 4 weeks will be the roof construction and bringing the building 

to a wind and watertight stage which means we can then work inside to form the various rooms. 

 

 

 

Traffic on Site. 

As mentioned in all the previous newsletters, we’d like to thank everyone, children, parents and 

teachers, for keeping to the playground area and away from the building site. As well as workmen 

getting on with their jobs, excavators and dumpers moving around, we also have deliveries coming 

through the gates and it can be extremely dangerous.  

 

The Dangers of Building Sites. 

It has been brought to our attention that children, or young adults, have been entering the school 

playground areas in the evenings, once our contractors and management have left site. Building 

sites are often seen as a playground and the temptation to enter the site is understandable but, 

unfortunately, building sites are, in fact, very dangerous and there are numerous hazards that can 

cause injury and even death. We ask all parents to be vigilant and keep an eye on their children, or 

young adults (or even grown adults) to prevent any unauthorised entry and therefore prevent any 

accidents or potential fatalities.  

 

 

Thanks for your patience. 

WH Kirkwood Ltd.  


